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NEWSLETTER
Sept-Oct

Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 705 2233 - Email: ffn5@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

Other 
messages: 

DON’T FORGET 
YOUR 

WATERPROOF 
COATS AND 

WELLINGTON 
BOOTS AS WE 

MOVE INTO 
AUTUMN!

Ducks
The Ducklings children 
have enjoyed welcoming 
lots of new faces into their 
room. They have decided 
to focus on ‘all about me 
and our memories’ and 
they are asking all parents 
to share photographs from 
your time in lockdown. This 
can include photos or 
details of activities you 
enjoyed and places you 
might have explored. 

The children have been so 
excited to get back and see 
their friends; they have 
spent lots of time outside 
on bug hunts. They are 
currently very keen on 
finding spiders and ants 
and riding the bikes.

Lambs
The children have enjoyed lots of 
creative activities since they have 
returned and the staff have been 
supporting our new walkers with lots 
of large soft play. The children have 
lots of new friends joining them this 
term and have settled in well.

Over the next few weeks, we will be 
focusing on an ‘all about me’ topic as 
an opportunity to get to know our 
children’s interests, like and dislikes. 

Across the site we have been focusing on children’s emotional wellbeing after the strange times we 
have all been through; ensuring our children are safe and happy is the key priority within the setting. 
We will be taking part in regular yoga, mindfulness, and music sessions to support children emotionally 
and to help manage their behaviour.



Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 705 2233 - Email: ffn5@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

Party time! 

Farmers
The children have come 
back to the setting really 
well. It is clear they have 
missed their friends and it 
has been great to see how 
well they have all settled 
back into the nursery routine. 
The staff are focusing on 
understanding the 
boundaries and routines in 
Famers with a key focus to 
school readiness. 

The children have enjoyed 
lots of creative activities, 
playing board games which 
have been excellent for 
communication and turn 
taking, and playing outdoors.

NSPCC fundraising
We would like to thank all parents and families for their 
generous donations over the past year to the various 
NSPCC events/appeals each nursery has hosted. 
Together, with your help, we have been able to raise 
£6392 for the NSPCC across Fisherfield this year! This 
money will serve to make the lives of vulnerable children 
across the country better. We have been raising money 
for the NSPCC since 2009 and we are proud to say that 
with the support of the families who attend our nurseries, 
we have raised £84,145 in just over a decade.

After consulting with the Nursery Council in each of the 
Fisherfield nurseries, we have made the decision to start 
supporting the RSPCA. The children have demonstrated 
an interest and love for animals, and this will be a great 
way to build on their interests. As part of our support for 
the RSPCA, we will be sponsoring a dog named Marley 
and will continue to host exciting and fun fundraising 
events as soon as it is safe to do so!

Marley
Marley is a bright pup who likes 

playing with his human friends. He 
needs your support to become a life 

changing guide dog


